
                                 
 

 

EASTER BREAK EXTENDED CARE – PLEASE NOTE CHANGES 

Extended care will be available Tuesday – Friday, April 18-21 from 6:30 am – 5:00 pm.  Drop off will be at the 

cafeteria until 8:15, then at the Afterschool building.  If you arrive by 7:45 breakfast is provided.  Lunch is also 

provided or they may bring their own.  A morning and afternoon snack are also served. Cost for academy 

students - $15 per day, others - $20.  Mrs. White will be the teacher. 

 

WORLD’S FINEST CHOCOLATE COMPETITION DEADLINE ~ THIS THURSDAY, 4/13 

There are still boxes of chocolate available.  The sales competition ends this Thursday at 3:15 pm, so please 

make sure all money is turned in by the close of school.  Prizes will be: 1st – Dinner and movie for 4; 2nd - $50 

gift card; 3rd - $25 gift card.  There will be a pizza party for the highest selling class and a large candy bar will 

be given to the top seller in each classroom.  Please be sure to turn in the money for one box before taking a 

second.  This could help determine winners in the event of a tie.  Thank you for supporting our school! 

 

SUMMER TUTORING AVAILABLE 

The summer months provide an opportunity for students to focus on individual areas of extra challenge, without 

the stress and fatigue of daily schoolwork. This is also a time when lack of practice sometimes makes the 

transition back to class in the Fall more difficult.  

With this in mind, private tutoring will be offered with Miss Howell from June 5-August 18, 2017.  The content 

of the individualized one-hour sessions will be tailored to the specific needs of the student in areas of Language 

Arts at all grade levels, including phonetic reading and spelling, reading comprehension, creative writing, 

grammar, and language mechanics.  Elementary math instruction in the four basic operations, including 

counting, place value, borrowing, carrying, counting money, telling time, and fact mastery drills will also be 

available. 

Both morning and afternoon times will be available for twice-weekly sessions on Mondays and Wednesdays, 

and schedules can be adjusted to accommodate vacations.  (For students enrolled in Summer Camp, those 

paying for tutoring will have their sessions during their time on campus.)  Cost will be $20 per hour, payable 

directly to Miss Howell and due in advance on Wednesday for the following week.  Please contact her to 

reserve an opening for your child, or to obtain further information.  Miss Howell can be reached at (740) 262-

2335, or by email at darladhowell@gmail.com.  

 

LETTERS OF INTENT 

If you have not yet returned your letter of intent for next year, please do so as soon as possible.  This helps us as 

we plan ahead and begin ordering text books.  A simple statement on an email reply would also be fine. 

 

SPRING CARNIVAL NEIL GOSLEN SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER ~ MAY 6 

Please be sure to mark your calendar for this very important last fundraiser of the year. 

 

VICTORY MOUNTAIN CAMP 

Looking for a good Christian camp experience for your child this summer? Check out 

victorymountiancamp.com.   

 

 

 



 

SUMMER CAMP AT NGCA 

Neighbors Grove is a great place to be for school age summer care.  Two field trips are planned for each week 

as well as special on-site activities.  Each day about 30 minutes are given to curriculum review using the 

Summerbook workbook for each student’s grade level.  Each morning also includes a devotional time.  The 

computer lab, arts & crafts, and other activities are included as well or plenty of fresh air play time. 

Part-time enrollments of at least 3 days a week are available also.  Early registration, by May 15th is only $15.  

After the 15th it is $30.   Enrollment forms are available in the office or can be downloaded at 

neighborsgrove.com.   

 

2017-18 REGISTRATION INFORMATION  

Registration is now open for next school year! There will be a small increase in tuition for next year.   

Below is a chart showing the multi-child discounts and the option of a 12-month payment plan. The 12-month 

plan must begin in June unless a catch-up payment is made in August covering June and July. Registration is 

$120; however, it is $75 if paid by the last day of school. The book fee is $190. 

There is also a referral incentive: if a family indicates on their enrollment form that you referred them 

to NGCA, then you and the new family will receive a $100 credit towards tuition on their second month 

of attendance.  A “referral” means that they would not have seriously considered coming without your 

recommendation and encouragement.  Please get the word out that NGCA is a great place to be! Thank you! 
 

  Annually 10 Month (Aug-May) 12 Month (Jun-May) 

1 Child $3,800.00 $380/mo. $317/mo. 

2 Children $6,688.00 $669/mo. $557/mo. 

3 Children $8,322.00 $832/mo. $694/mo. 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

        

Apr 14-21 – Good Friday/Spring Break, No School  

May 2 – Progress Reports 

May 6 – Spring Carnival     

May 16 – Spring Concert & Recital 

May 31 – May Fun Day     

Jun 1 – May Fun Day Rain Date 

Jun 1 – Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation  

Jun 2 – Awards Ceremony, Last Day of School, High School Graduation 


